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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to 
its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 
howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 
announcement.

PEGASUS INTERNATIONAL HOLDINGS LIMITED
(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 676)

BUSINESS UPDATE

This announcement is made by Pegasus International Holdings Limited (the “Company”, 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09(2)(a) of the Rules 
Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the 
“Listing Rules”) and the Inside Information Provisions (as defined in the Listing Rules) under 
Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Cap. 571 of the Laws of Hong Kong) (the 
“SFO”).

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) wishes to inform the shareholders 
of the Company and potential investors that, based on the unaudited management accounts 
for three months ended 31 March 2018 and the purchase orders received by the Group to 
date, it is expected that the Group may record a significant decrease in revenue for the six 
months ending 30 June 2018 as compared to the corresponding period in 2017. The expected 
significant decrease in revenue is mainly due to the substantial decrease in purchase orders 
from the Group’s customers in recent months. The Company will continue to closely monitor 
the business development of the Group and will issue an announcement to keep the market 
informed as and when required under the Listing Rules and the SFO.

The above is based on information currently available to the Company which are not audited 
by the auditors of the Company. Shareholders and potential investors are advised to 
exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.

By Order of the Board
Pegasus International Holdings Limited

Wu Chen San, Thomas
Chairman

Hong Kong, 26 April 2018
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As at the date of this announcement, the executive directors are Mr. Wu Chen San, Thomas, 
Mr. Wu Jenn Chang, Michael, Mr. Wu Jenn Tzong, Jackson and Mr. Ho Chin Fa, Steven. The 
independent non-executive directors are Mr. Huang Hung Ching, Mr. Lai Jenn Yang, Jeffrey 
and Mr. Liu Chung Kang, Helios.

The electronic version of this announcement will be published on the website of the Stock 
Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (www.hkex.com.hk) and the website of the Company 
(www.pegasusinternationalholdings.com).


